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Ranelagh Primary School Newsletter 
Corporation Street, Stratford. E15 3DN                 

Tel.: 0208 534 4364          
info@ranelagh.ttlt.academy  

Dates for 

Your Diary 
 
Newham Heritage 

Month 
Please go to 

www.newhamheritage
month.org to join in 

the free online events 
 

5 a Day Workshop- 
Wednesday 26

th
 May 

2021  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Half Term 
Monday 31

st
 May to 

Friday 4
th

 June 2021  
 
 

Hot Chocolate/ 
Fruit Smoothie 

Morning 
Friday 9

th
 July 2021 

 
 
Sports Day EYFS & 

KS1 
If weather permits, 

parents invited 
Tuesday 13

th
 July 2021 

 
 

Sports Day KS2 
If weather permits, 

parents invited 
Wednesday 14

th
 July 

2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Word of the 
week   

 
Respect 

Edible Garden – Reaping the Benefits 

 
Over the last few weeks, the children have been reaping the benefit of all the seeds 
they planted, just before Lockdown 3. Delicious carrots and Kale and radishes are 
being picked. Year 6 peeled and diced their white radishes,’ which were so over grown 
they resembled parsnips,’ said one Year 6 child. They tasted extremely peppery and 
the children enjoyed having a scoff. Year 2 have been labelling the parts of the plant 
and trying to identify which part of the plant we eat – the root? the stem ? the leaf? 
Next time you’re eating vegetables with your children, ask them this question.  
 
As the vegetables were reaped, new seeds were sown, there should be another 
bumper crop in a couple of months, before the end of the summer term. I wonder 
what deliciousness the children will be growing. Ask your child about their time in the 
edible playground. 
 

Napier Lodge Half Term Club 
 

The children in Napier Lodge will be looking after the garden over half term. If you 
would like your child to be placed in the Lodge over half term, please go to parent pay 
through the school money app/website.  
 
It is £25 a day and this half term we will be going to the Olympic park and West Ham 
Park. We will be doing some healthy cooking activities, art and physical exercise. It will 
be open from Tuesday 1st -Friday 4th June. 
 
 
 

Keep Ranelagh children Covid Safe (as much as possible) 
 

Just a reminder if you have taken a Covid test, your child should not attend school 
until you have the results. Please do remember to take the lateral flow test twice a 
week. You can order Lateral Flow tests here, order lateral flow tests . You can pick up 
Covid tests at Covid centres here where to pick up tests. 
 
Plus, if it’s your turn to have the vaccine, please do, look here Book your vaccination. 
Information can be found here. This will make sure that schools remain open and that 
your children are safe. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Online maths workshop 
for parents/carers of 

children in 
Reception/KS1 held at 
9:30am on Wednesday 
26

th
 May 2021. Link will 

be sent out on Monday. 

http://www.newhamheritagemonth.org/
http://www.newhamheritagemonth.org/
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
https://maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/book-coronavirus-vaccination/
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Our Remarkable Certificate Winners  
Class Name 

Nursery  Joshua, Anvika, Ayeza & 
Shafayat  

Reception  Dillon, Jamie, Anjalie & Amari 
Year 1  Isaiah, Ziann, Humza & Saira 

Year 2  Malak, Kayla, Yasmine  & 
Harith 

Year 3  Safir, Rianna, Enzo & Laker-Gen 
Year 4  Miguel, Shariyah, Annie & Rylle 

Year 5  Amadou, Oli, Tayjah & David 

Year 6  Aischa T, Martin, Erina & 
Aaliyah 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reward 5 
Well done to our Reward 5 winners! 

 
 

Donate Books 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any clean, good quality books that you 
would like to donate to the school, please bring them 
to the office in a carrier bag and Ms Scott will sort 
them out and give them to the classes. 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                
                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 

A big thank you to Rachel, a 
neighbour of Ms Scott, who 
thought of Ranelagh when 
recently having a clear-out of 
her children's books. 
 
She kindly donated over 160 
high quality and clean books 
that will be distributed 
amongst out KS2 classes. 
 

5 A Day Workshop 
 
There will be an online maths workshop for 
parents and carers of children in Reception and 
KS1 held at 9:30am on Wednesday 26th May. 
 
The workshop will be an explanation and 
demonstration of how to use the 5 a day maths 
book to support your children's learning. There will 
also be an opportunity to ask questions about your 
child's learning in maths at Ranelagh. 
 
Link for the meeting will be sent out to 
parents/carers on Monday.  
 

 

Ibrahim RG6 


